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"Frontiers in Medicine" offered by UCSD Extension

September 9, 1968

"Frontiers in Medicine," a ten-week course investigating the exciting field of medical research, will be offered
by the University of California Extension, San Diego, beginning Sept. 25.

The program, designed for the layman, will consist of ten lectures by prominent UCSD medical researchers
who will discuss new developments in their respective fields.

Dr. Clifford Grobstein, Vice-Chancellor for Medicine and the Biological Sciences and Dean of the School of
Medicine, will open the program on Sept. 25 with the topic, "Medicine as Frontier."

Other topics include "Frontiers in Pathology," "Frontiers in Surgery," "Pediatric Immunology and Allergy,"
"Advances in Understanding Heart Function," "Blood Flow--The Stream of Life," "Brain Mechanisms Underlying
Perception," "Sensory Receptors and the Language of the Brain," "Microbes and Men: Peaceful Coexistence" and
"Organization and Distribution of Medical Care Services."

"The course is being offered to interest and inform the general public of the breakthroughs in medical
research," said Mrs. Marjorie Schneider, course coordinator. "What we are actually presenting is a rare
opportunity for the people of San Diego to hear about,the developments in modern medicine firsthand."

The classes will be held at University Hospital. at 7:00 p.m. on successive Wednesdays. Anyone wishing
to enroll in the course or to obtain additional information may contact the UCSD Extension Office at 453-2000,
extension 2061.



